
This is the man who changed diabetes forever.  

Dr. Richard Guthrie died on May 31, 2020. But the life he lived, and 
his medical practice spanning 0 decades, led to monumental 
advancements in the way the disease is diagnosed, treated. 
controlled, and perceived the world over. 

He was a physician, endocrinologist, pediatrician, educator, 
researcher, author, and respected authority on anything having to do 
with diabetes worldwide.  

Dr. Richard Guthrie was of three founders of Great Plains Diabetes, 
and served as our DOCTOR. Most importantly for us He was our 
dearest friend. 

Decades before the advent of human insulins, pumps, finger-stick or 
continuous glucose monitoring, Dr. Guthrie challenged the strict, 
prevailing medical notion that “THE DOCTOR KNOWS ALL.” The 
enormous challenge of treating diabetes, he argued, called for a team 
of experts – physicians, nurses and nurse practitioners, dietitians, 
exercise coaches, and more.  

Most importantly, the team must include and be led by the person 
with diabetes. One-size diabetes treatment most certainly did not fit 
all. When Dr. Guthrie met with a patient, he believed there were two 
equal experts in the room. 

Over the years, that patient-centered focus took many forms.  

Dr. Guthrie was instrumental in creating the established University of 
Kansas School of Medicine- Wichita, and served as the school’s chair 
for nearly a decade. in 1973 became chair of the Department of 
Pediatrics. 

In 1985, he founded the Mid-America Diabetes, a practice where his 
patient-centered medicine could take center stage. “MADA believes 
all individuals with diabetes and their families should be empowered 
with sufficient knowledge and understanding about diabetes to 
participate in daily self-management to achieve their optimal level of 
metabolic control. Living with diabetes requires the support of a 
diabetes team with the center of the team being the individual with 



diabetes”. The staff of Mid America shared that individual focus with 
as many as 6,000 patients across Kansas. 

The clinic’s patients are being transitioned to Great Plains 
Diabetes. Belinda Childs, an advanced practice registered nurse who 
has been with Mid America for 35 years, is leading that migration. 
Mid-America Diabetes has operated with two physicians and four 
physician assistants.  

Dr. Guthrie, along with his wife Dr. Diana Guthrie and diabetes activist 
Max Johnston established Camp Discovery to help kids with diabetes 
learn how to better manage the disease, increase self-confidence, 
and to have an unrestricted, wild-crazy good time.  

Constantly in demand for companies conducting diabetes-related 
research, in 1980 Dr. Guthrie and his MADA-staff administered the 
world’s first injection of biosynthetic human insulin into the arm of a 
37 year-old Wichita homemaker as part of a five- patient test study. 

In 2003 he was the recipient of the American Diabetics Association’s 
Outstanding Physician Clinician Award. 

Always at the core of Dr. Guthrie’s team was the person/patient with 
diabetes.  

In 1973, Dr. Guthrie became the first chairman of the Department of 
Pediatrics at the then newly established University of Kansas School 
of Medicine- Wichita.  

In 1973, Guthrie was recruited to Wichita to help build a new medical 
school, a site now known as the University of Kansas School of 
Medicine-Wichita. 

Guthrie served as the medical school’s chairman for nearly a decade 
and has remained a member of its faculty through a mix of paid and 
volunteer positions. Guthrie, who is now classified as a professor 
emeritus, started the medical school’s pediatric department and 
related residency training program. He also has been responsible for 
bringing various medical specialists to Wichita. 

https://www.bizjournals.com/wichita/search/results?q=Belinda%2520Childs


Guthrie started college at Graceland College, which is now Graceland 
University, and later transferred to the University of Missouri Medical 
School. 

He joined the U.S. Navy after medical school and spent time 
stationed at Camp Pendleton in California and then in the Philippines. 

After his time in the Navy, Guthrie spent five years as a faculty 
member for Missouri’s medical school before coming to Wichita. 

After stepping down from the chairmanship in 1982, he continued to 
teach medical students until his retirement in 2014. Dr. Guthrie was 
named professor emeritus in 2011. 

Dr. Guthrie with playing an instrumental role in getting the school up 
and running in the mid 1970s. 

Dr. Guthrie’s dedication to the care of patients with diabetes, adults 
as well as children, and to research in his field, was an unflagging 
commitment. 

In 1980, he administered the first injection of biosynthetic human 
insulin, made from recombinant DNA, into the arm of a 37 year-old 
Wichita homemaker as part of a five- patient test study. 
But while he treated adult patients with diabetes, treating children 
was his first love. 

With his wife Diana Guthrie, a retired professor of pediatrics at the 
medical school and a diabetes and public health nurse specialist, he 
frequently co authored numerous articles, monographs, book 
chapters, and several books on the treatment of children with 
diabetes. And he evaluated research proposals for the Institutional 
Review Board in his field. 

After graduating from the University of Missouri medical school in 
Columbia, where he became a reserve naval officer, Dr. Guthrie 
packed up his growing family to serve his internship at Camp 
Pendleton Marine Corps. base in southern California. 
 
He then became a medical officer at the U.S. Naval Station at Cavite 
City, Luzon in the Philippines. After his discharge as a lieutenant in 
1971, he returned to the University of Missouri Medical School as a 



faculty member in training and a researcher specializing in pediatric 
endocrinology. 

Dr. Richard Guthrie died May 31st. But he's got a legacy living on in 
thousands of people whose lives were changed by his patient-
centered philosophy.  

Dr. Guthrie founded Mid America Diabetes, where he wrote the book 
on patient-involvement in diabetes control. He teamed with other 
physicians to create Great Plains Diabetes, a cause and a group I'm 
proud to be a part of. He and wife Diana started Camp Discovery, a 
combination refuge and training ground for kids with diabetes.  

My favorite Dr. Guthrie story happened there. At camp, kids as young 
as 8 were encouraged to learn to take their own insulin injections – 
not an easy thing to do. "You won't be alone," the doctor assured 
them. "We'll all be here, cheering you on."  

One by one for decades, the kids summoned the courage as the 
veterans supplied the applause. A few years back, Dr. Guthrie himself 
developed diabetes. And though he wasn’t an eight-year-old kid, he 
chose to give himself his first injection at camp, surrounded by the 
smiles and encouragement of the very people he'd empowered to 
take their first shot and take control of their diabetes. The shot was 
given. The crowd celebrated. And, thanks to the Drs. Guthrie, the 
world changed forever. 

 



By Josh Heck  –  Reporter, Wichita Business Journal 

Oct 17, 2013, 6:00am EDT 

Mid-America Diabetes 
At almost 78 years of age, Dr. Richard Guthrie is not interested in 
retiring any time soon. He loves practicing medicine too much. 

“As long as my health is good, I want to keep doing what I’m doing,” 
says Guthrie, who is the medical director of Mid-America Diabetes 
Associates. “It’s very satisfying to interact with patients.” 

Mid-America Diabetes has two physicians and four physician 
assistants. It serves 5,000 to 6,000 patients and operates 11 satellite 
clinics across the state. 

Guthrie has been practicing medicine since 1960, with 40 years of his 
career spent in Wichita. 

He is considered by his peers to be a pioneer in diabetes medicine 
and continues to do research in his field. He has trained hundreds, if 
not thousands, of physicians in diabetes medicine and disease 
management. 

Guthrie is perhaps most well known for his compassion and bedside 
manner. 

“Dr. Guthrie is one of the most passionate providers in the industry,” 
says Michael McDonald, a physician assistant with Mid-America 
Diabetes who credits his interest in diabetes care to Guthrie. “I have 
done rotations all over Kansas and met many providers. However, I 
have yet to meet a provider who has as much passion for his patients 
as Dr. Guthrie.” 

McDonald says Guthrie continues to practice medicine, not for the 
money, but because he loves what he does. 

Medical School founder 
In 1973, Guthrie was recruited to Wichita to help build a new medical 
school, a site now known as the University of Kansas School of 
Medicine-Wichita. 

https://www.bizjournals.com/wichita/search/results?q=Richard%2520Guthrie
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Guthrie served as the medical school’s chairman for nearly a decade 
and has remained a member of its faculty through a mix of paid and 
volunteer positions. Guthrie, who is now classified as a professor 
emeritus, started the medical school’s pediatric department and 
related residency training program. He also has been responsible for 
bringing various medical specialists to Wichita. 

When he came to Wichita, there were no pediatric sub-specialists in 
town, for example. 

Now, there are more than a dozen. 

Guthrie says one of his greatest joys — in addition to helping patients 
— is training future doctors through the city’s diabetes residency 
programs. 

He teaches physician-assistant students from Wichita State 
University and pharmacy students from the KU Medical School in 
Wichita and Kansas City. 

“Students keep me young,” he says. 

Seeing the medical school grow and evolve over the years is a point 
of pride for Guthrie. 

He is also active in the Medical Society of Sedgwick County, the 
Kansas Medical Society and the American Diabetes Association, 
among others. 

Out of poverty 
Guthrie grew up during the Great Depression and Dust Bowl era in a 
small farm town in Illinois. His family didn’t have electricity or indoor 
plumbing. 

“We were poor,” Guthrie says matter-of-factly. 

Still, his father wanted to ensure that he got a college education. 

Guthrie says when it came time to start thinking about a career path, 
he always gravitated toward the sciences. 

But he was reluctant initially to show interest in becoming a doctor 
because he didn’t think his family could afford to put him through 
medical school. 



His father told him that if going to medical school was something he 
wanted to do, he would find a way to make ends meet. 

And somehow they did. 

Guthrie started college at Graceland College, which is now Graceland 
University, and later transferred to the University of Missouri Medical 
School. 

He joined the U.S. Navy after medical school and spent time 
stationed at Camp Pendleton in California and then in the Philippines. 

After his time in the Navy, Guthrie spent five years as a faculty 
member for Missouri’s medical school before coming to Wichita. 

Guthrie says at the time he saw coming to Wichita as a new 
challenge. 

And Wichita quickly became home. 

Guthrie and his wife of 56 years, Diana, have three daughters, Laura, 
53, Joyce, 52, and Tamera, 50, and five grandchildren. 

Physician Richard Guthrie retiring, closing practice | The Wichita 
Eagle 
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•

After four decades in practice, physician Richard Guthrie is retiring 
and closing his practice, MidAmerica Diabetes Associates. 

The last day the clinic will see patients is May 22, said Belinda Childs, 
advanced practice registered nurse and director of clinical and 
research services at the practice. 

The practice has about 12 employees, Childs said. 

TOP ARTICLES 

  Outcry follows arrest of 2 men over social media post thaturged 
violence in Wichita area 

Guthrie has practiced in Wichita since 1973. He will continue to work 
with the KU School of Medicine-Wichita, Childs said. 

There will be two celebrations of Guthrie’s service to the community 
that are open to the public. The first will be at 5:30 p.m. April 29, and 
the second will be at 2 p.m. May 4. Both will take place at 
MidAmerica Diabetes Associates, 8533 E. 32nd St. 

Childs, who has been with the group for 35 years, is creating a 
practice called Great Plains Diabetes. Guthrie will be the 
collaborating physician for that group, she said. 
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Breaking news & more 
Sign up for one of our many newsletters to be the first to know when 
big news breaks 

SIGN UP 
The new practice does not yet have an address because it’s in the 
early planning stages. It will offer rural outreach clinics, education and 
diabetes support. 

For more information, call 316-687-3100. 
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